
 

 

Rte. 108 Corridor Study Committee  Notes  

September 27, 2018 

Municipal Center, Selectmen’s Meeting Room  

10 Bunker Hill Avenue  

 

MEMBERS PRESENT 

Lucy Cushman, Joe Lovejoy (Chairman, Selectman’s Representative), Maria Stowell  

 

MEMBERS ABSENT  

Michael Dane, Nathan Merrill, Richard Swett  

 

STAFF PRESENT 

Tavis Austin (Town Planner) 

 

OTHERS IN ATTENDANCE 

Michael Houghton (Selectman), John Boisvert (Public Works Committee), Russ Thibeault (Consultant with 

AER), Chris Perkins and Jeff Provo (Consultants with Weston and Sampson) 

 

DISCUSSION 

Absent a quorum, no actions would be taken.  The consultants discussed the studies in progress.  Weston and 

Sampson is studying alternative methods for providing water and sewer services and will provide cost 

estimates.  AER is looking at cost impacts and how the work might be financed. 

 

MEETING HANDOUTS 

AER handout “Route 108 Corridor Analysis, Food for Thought, Initial Briefing” dated September 27, 2018 

 

NEXT MEETING 

October 11 7:00 p.m.   
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